
 

December 20, 2019 

"Our vision is educational excellence in knowledge, skills, and character with strong parent-teacher-
student partnerships." 

Dear Wolverines, 

This week's note is short and sweet.  I am looking forward to a nice break with friends and family, and I 
hope you are as well.  The next time we see one another, it will be a brand new year.  2019 brought a 
number of challenges and triumphs for me, but one thing that remains constant is my appreciation of 
this community.  In this season of looking back while simultaneously looking forward, I have never felt 
so sure that the best is yet to come.   

Lost and Found 

Before you leave for break, please take a moment to check the lost and found!  We will be donating 
unclaimed items shortly after break.  Thanks! 

 Parenting Class - Coming Soon! 

Hi Traut Families! 

Starting next semester, we will have another set of parenting classes.  These classes are intended to 
introduce aspects of child development and parenting styles.  If you attended last year, the first two 
classes will be a review, but please join us for the second two that will use our background knowledge to 
discuss and apply everything we have learned.  Use the link below to sign up.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Mrs. Holland at gholland@psdschools.org. 

https://signup.com/go/aohRCfC 

 Girls in the Spotlight 

Openings are still available for the Girls in the Spotlight class.  For additional information or to register, 
please visit:   
https://www.girlsinthespotlight.org/events/traut-girls-in-the-spotlight-club 
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Art Show 

The Creative Endeavors Art Show at the Foothills Mall will continue through January, 2020.  You can visit 
during all hours the mall is open and see lots of amazing art from our PSD students.   

  

Important Dates: 

December 23 - January 6 :    No School - Winter Break 

January 7, 2020:  School in Session - First day of Second Semester 

January 10:  Report Cards will be coming home in Friday Folders 

January 20:  No School - MLK Jr. Day 

February 17:  No School - k12 Collaboration Day 

  

 

  

"What a wonderful thought it is that some of the best days of our lives haven't even happened yet." 

~Anne Frank 

I hope you are all able to enjoy a wonderful break with family and friends!  See you next year! 

Dr. Kendall 

 


